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HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!

Have a Great Summer!

This summer, in order to keep important information readily available, we will be posting regular
updates to our website & social media, in addition to the biweekly newsletters. If you have a question,
please do not hesitate to reach out to communications@lmsdoh.org. Have a wonderful & safe
summer!

mailto:communications@lmsdoh.org


Download Full Graduation VideoDownload Full Graduation Video

Important Food Services Info for Next School
Year
For the past two years, the United States Department of Agriculture
(USDA) has offered waivers to Child Nutrition (CN) Programs across the
United States, allowing these programs to offer all students breakfast
and lunch, at no charge. These waivers will expire on the last day of
school or June 30, 2022, whichever comes first. This means that starting
next school year, 2022-2023, CN programs across the nation will return to normal, pre- pandemic
operations. Families will once again be asked to complete and submit a current school year
Free/Reduced Meal Application to learn if their students qualify.



Click for more information.

Local Summer Meal OpportunityLocal Summer Meal Opportunity

Little Miami Graduation 2022

https://raidermailwright-my.sharepoint.com/personal/gregory_hotchkiss_wright_edu/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fgregory%5Fhotchkiss%5Fwright%5Fedu%2FDocuments%2FLittle%5FMiami%5F29May2022%2Emp4&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fgregory%5Fhotchkiss%5Fwright%5Fedu%2FDocuments&ga=1
https://bit.ly/FoodServicesUpdate
https://www.littlemiamischools.com/district-news/entry/summer-meal-opportunities-1591/
https://s.smore.com/u/f923/143b06e77f5db8efd325173378f30388.png


Get Information about LM Summer Sport CampsGet Information about LM Summer Sport Camps

Share 2022-2023 Registration Info with friends & neighbors!

https://littlemiamipanthers.com/news/2022/5/5/general-little-miami-athletics-registration-for-2022-summer-sport-camps-available-online.aspx
https://cas.littlemiamischools.com/cas_LittleMiami/login


2022-2023 Building Start/End Times2022-2023 Building Start/End Times

Incoming 6th Grader Parent Scheduling InfoIncoming 6th Grader Parent Scheduling Info

Incoming 7th & 8th Grade Parent InfoIncoming 7th & 8th Grade Parent Info

Spring ThoughtExchange Discussion Results
Little Miami is utilizing an innovative communications tool to engage with the community & gather
public feedback!


ThoughtExchange allows the community to give insight and perspectives to LM administration that
will help us gauge outreach success and make decisions. This tool is designed to gather a well-
rounded picture of stakeholder priorities.


You can view the results of our previous ThoughtExchange discussion here!



https://www.littlemiamischools.com/resources/22-23-building-start-end-times-54/
https://www.littlemiamischools.com/media/documents/2022-2023%20incoming%206th%20grade%20family%20information.pdf
https://www.littlemiamischools.com/media/documents/Welcome%20to%20LMMS%202022-2023.pdf
https://www.littlemiamischools.com/district-news/entry/new-family-welcome-date-announced-1580/
https://www.littlemiamischools.com/departments/communication-16/thoughtexchange-94/


Click for Class of 2026 Freshman 101 WebsiteClick for Class of 2026 Freshman 101 Website

Thank you for your input & being part of the solution at Little Miami!

Little Miami/Mercy Health Clinic is Open All Summer!
Are you or your child are in need of medical care, a vaccination, or just an annual wellness check? Don't
forget those annual sports physicals! Nurse Practitioner Mary Compton is ready to help! Conveniently
located at Little Miami Primary (7247 Zoar Rd.), the staff at the Mercy Clinic are available 7:30
a.m.-4:30 p.m. weekdays to serve residents of all ages.


Schedule an appointment by calling (513) 215-9277.



Click for more information & necessary paperwork.

https://express.adobe.com/page/pavbar0zoVpXf/
https://www.littlemiamischools.com/resources/mercy-clinic-31/


Report a Tip/Crisis LineReport a Tip/Crisis Line

Imagination Library - ENROLL TODAY
DID YOU KNOW? By the age of three, a child’s brain is already 80%
developed, and, by the time a child enters kindergarten, they must
already know thousands of words in order to succeed in the classroom.
Reading aloud to a child and giving them access to books is the best way
to ensure they are prepared to enter kindergarten.



https://www.littlemiamischools.com/resources/report-bullying-2/
https://s.smore.com/u/2111/45208be509951b6b569cbcc7b3785caa.png


The Ohio Governor’s Imagination Library wants to start a new chapter in early childhood literacy
throughout Ohio by providing families with books. With the goal of preparing students entering
Kindergarten for success in the classroom, the Imagination Library program will send a customized
book to your child each month from birth until age five. Sign up is easy and FREE! Give your Panther
the gift of reading & enroll today.


Learn more about the Ohio Governor’s Imagination Library and its partnership with Dolly Parton’s
Imagination Library.


View a Book List

Learn About the Warren County Career CenterLearn About the Warren County Career Center

Crisis Text Line - “4hope” to 741 741
You are not alone. Do you need help now?


Text the keyword “4hope” to 741 741 to be connected to a trained Crisis
Counselor within 5 minutes.


Any person may need help in coping with a stressful situation. Reach out
by text to communicate with someone trained to listen and respond in a
method that is private, secure and confidential.


The Crisis Text Line is a free, confidential service available 24/7 via text on mobile devices. Data usage
while texting Crisis Text Line is free and the number will not appear on a phone bill with the mobile
service carrier. People of all ages can use Crisis Text Line.


For more information about the Crisis Text Line and for supporting resources, please visit the Ohio
Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services website.

Community Events, Links & FlyersCommunity Events, Links & Flyers

Important Dates
June 1-July 22nd: General Registration for 22-23 School Year Open
July 21st: New Family Welcome @ LMHS






https://ohioimaginationlibrary.org/enroll
https://ohioimaginationlibrary.org/
https://imaginationlibrary.com/about-us/
https://imaginationlibrary.com/usa/book-list/
https://www.canva.com/design/DAEvPxD7qkA/pDz-ueHX5kggLPfJQaS63w/view?utm_content=DAEvPxD7qkA&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink#4
https://mha.ohio.gov/Families-Children-and-Adults/Get-Help/Crisis-Text-Line#:~:text=The%20Crisis%20Text%20Line%20is,to%20a%20trained%20Crisis%20Counselor.
https://www.littlemiamischools.com/resources/community-flyers-1/
https://s.smore.com/u/6015/3394a3ee8caeeec618395c396cd5161e.png


Full District Calendar

Facebook @LM_Schools

Connect With Us!

95 E. U.S. 22 & 3 communications@lmsdoh.org

513-899-2264 littlemiamischools.com

https://www.littlemiamischools.com/resources/calendars-17/
http://facebook.com/littlemiamilocalschools
http://www.twitter.com/@LM_Schools
https://s.smore.com/u/2af5d9e184c00de9b6d1ddfb7195003a.png
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=95%20E.%20U.S.%2022%20%26%203&hl=en
mailto:communications@lmsdoh.org
tel:513-899-2264
http://littlemiamischools.com/

